


The Year 6 teachers are Mrs Kavanagh and Miss Witchell.



The LSAs in Year 6 are Ms Scott and Mrs Ridley.



They are there to help you find your way around the school 

safely, whilst keeping a safe distance.

When you come back to school, there may be some signs and 

posts that you have not seen before.



This is the 

route at the 

start of the 

day.



These are the shared 

Year 5 and 6 toilets.

This is part of the 

Year 6 outdoor area.



Things to look forward to in Year 6…

• Exciting new topics, including exploring frozen kingdoms and World 

War II.

• Stepping back in time and experiencing what Victorian schools were 

like.

• The end of Year 6 Production and PGL visit.

• Organising events such as the Christmas Fayre and Chocolate Sale. 

• Having more responsibility by being a house captain. 

And many, many more! 


